
NOTICE OF A PROPOSED CHANGE TO AN 
APPROVED RENEWABLE ENERGY PROJECT 

 
Project Name: Barlow Solar Energy Centre (the Project)  
Renewable Energy Approval Number: 0173-AW6HLN 
IESO Reference Number: L-006357-SPV-001-010 
 
Project Location: The Project is located on Lot 20-21, Concession 4, in the Township of South 
Stormont, United Counties of Stormont, Dundas, and Glengarry, Ontario, bounded to the south by 
Cornwall Centre Road. The Project is connected to the Hydro One electrical grid at the Point of 
Common Coupling, located at Cornwall Centre Road. 
 
Dated at: The Township of South Stormont, United Counties of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry, 
and the City of Cornwall, on this 23rd day of August 2019 

Barlow Energy Centre GP Inc. as general partner for and on behalf of Barlow Energy Centre Limited 
Partnership was issued a Renewable Energy Approval on April 3, 2018 in respect of Barlow Solar 
Energy Centre. Information with respect to the decision on this project can be viewed on the 
Environmental Registry by searching Registry number 013-1605. Barlow Energy Centre GP Inc. is 
proposing to make a change to the project and the project itself is subject to the provisions of the 
Environmental Protection Act (Act) Part V.0.1 and Ontario Regulation 359/09 (Regulation). This 
notice must be distributed in accordance with section 32.2 of the Regulation. This notice is being 
distributed to make the public aware of a change to the project. 
 
 
 
 

Project Description and Proposed Change: 
Pursuant to the Act and Regulation, the Project in respect of which the Renewable Energy Approval 
was issued, is a 10-megawatt (MW) Class 3 Solar Facility used to convert solar energy to electricity. 
 
An application has been made to the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) to 
change the project and change the terms and conditions of the existing Renewable Energy Approval.  
The change is to the conditions of the existing Renewable Energy Approval as a result of the main 
power transformer at the substation not being constructed for the Project. There is no change to the 
total maximum name plate capacity of 10 MW to the facility and the overall project location remains 
unchanged. The project location is shown on the map. 

 
Documents for Inspection: 
Barlow Energy Centre GP Inc. has submitted a modification document to the MECP. The modification 
document is available for public inspection on the Project website: www.edf-en.ca/project/barlow/  
 
Project Contacts and Information: 
To learn more about the Project change please see our Project website: 
www.edf-en.ca/project/barlow/ 
 
You may also contact: 
Ariane Côté, Environmental Manager, EDF Renewables Canada 
1010 de la Gauchetiere West, Suite 2000, Montreal, QC, H3B 2N2  
Project Email Address: BarlowSolar@edf-en.ca 
Toll-Free Phone Number: 1-844-55-EDF-EN 
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